Strong Board to guide the NDIS 03/07/2024, 05:47

31 December 2016

The Board overseeing the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) will be expanded from 1
January 2017 to ensure it has the disability service, financial management, corporate
governance and insurance-based expertise needed to guide the $22 billion scheme through its
critical three year expansion to 2019-20.

Read the media release from Minister for Social Services, Christian Porter.
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